
   

 

 

Honolulu Board of Water Supply 

Media Advisory 

 

Contact:  Diane Moses      January 2, 2016      

Telephone:  748-5363 

 

FREE XERIC SEED FOR MONTH OF JANUARY 

AT THE HALAWA XERISCAPE GARDEN 

Complimentary seedlings are available for pick up on Wednesdays and Saturdays. 

HONOLULU--The Honolulu Board of Water Supply (BWS) and the Friends of Halawa Xeriscape 

Garden are pleased to offer visitors a free xeric (dry) seed or seedling of the month at the Halawa 

Xeriscape Garden. The community is invited to visit the garden on Wednesdays and Saturdays 

between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. to receive a complimentary seed packet and an 

information sheet about their future plant’s origin, care, and interesting facts. Xeric plants use less 

water than most garden plants. 

For the month of January, visitors will receive a starter slip of the Night Blooming Cereus -Dragon 

Fruit or Strawberry Pear.  This tasty fruit is ready when the outside is pinkish or yellow 

(depending on the variety) and is soft when you push on it. Visitors receive one seed packet 

per household, while supplies last. Garden enthusiasts are invited to drop by the Halawa 

Xeriscape Garden office each month to see what other xeric seeds and seedlings will be available. 

The new seed or seedling of the month will be unveiled on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/BWSHonolulu and Twitter at @BWSHonolulu. 

The BWS and the Friends of Halawa Xeriscape Garden have welcomed guests for landscaping 

workshops, garden tours, and an annual plant sale featuring native Hawaiian and drought-tolerant 

(or unthirsty) plants since the garden opened in September 1989. Xeriscaping is based on seven 

principles that promote planning, planting, and maintaining a garden that takes advantage of 

natural climate conditions to make efficient use of irrigation. 

 

The garden is located a 99-1268 Iwaena Street in Halawa Valley’s Central Industrial Area. For more 

information about the Halawa Xeriscape Garden and the workshops offered, visit 

www.boardofwatersupply.com or call 748-5363. 
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